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18th March 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

 

During the last week, all of children from reception to year six have taken part in assessments; some formal 

and some informal.  

 

All of the assessments are used to inform us of the next steps to move your children on academically. The 

children have had a very unsettled year and this has straddled across two academic year. We are working 

very hard to ensure that all children receive the support that they need. The results will be shared with you 

next week at parent’s evening. 
 

 

To celebrate the children’s hard work, we are having a well-being and personal 

development day tomorrow across the school. This will run alongside the Red Nose Day 

activities. I have worked with the Head Boy and Head Girl to decide on the activities for 

tomorrow.  

 

 

All classes will begin with a class liturgy and will be followed by a class based road 

safety session. This is very important as the traffic has been quieter during the 

lockdowns, but it is gradually increasing and children need the reminder on how to 

behave sensibly whilst on the road and pavements. There is also an increasing amount 

of electric cars on the road, the previous STOP, LOOK and LISTEN message has changed 

to STOP, LOOK, LISTEN and THINK.  

 

The classes will also be completing activities on the use of social media, listening skills, 

an exploring feelings activity and they will sharing their personal strengths with the 

class.  

 

We are celebrating ‘super hero’ day tomorrow for Red Nose 

Day. I know some staff are taking the opportunity to wear a 

cape, but some staff are thinking outside the box.  

 

PE will continue tomorrow for years 1, 2, 5 and 6.  

 

 

Years 1-6 will have PE next Monday 22nd March 2021, therefore they all need to wear their PE kits. This is for 

one week only. PE will remain the same next Friday for years 1, 2, 5 and 6.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

Mrs. Tumelty.  

Acting Head of School.  
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